
Soar to Success - Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Monday 10th June 

Year 1 Phonics check week 

Monday 10th June 

Year R Stratford Butterfly 
Farm Trip 

Monday 10th June 

Year 5 Wow Day 

Tuesday 11th June 

New Nursery & Reception 
starters evening 5pm 

Wednesday 12th June 

Year 3 Stone Age Day 

Wednesday 12th June 

Class 11 Come & Share 
Event 2.30pm - 3.30pm 

Friday 14th June 

Class 14 Assembly 9am - 
9.30am 

Tuesday 18th June 

Year 1 St. John’s House 
Museum Trip 

Dates for your diary 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our first week back, after half term, has been full of wonderful 
opportunities for the children! Year 2 had a Come & Share event and 
produced some fantastic artwork. Thank you to parents who attended and 
joined in with children's learning - everyone thoroughly enjoyed it! The 
whole school celebrated World Environment Day this week and it was lovely 
to see lots of children planting shrubs, wildflower seeds and improving 
habitats for the wildlife around school.  

A huge well done to our Year 4 children this week, who have completed their 
MTC - they worked incredibly hard and we are all very proud of them. Next 
week, is the Year 1 Phonics Check; the children have made amazing progress 
this year and we wish them the best of luck.   

This week, our Nursery team have been enjoying meeting with families, 
whose children will be joining our school in September. Next week, we will 
also be holding a Nursery and Reception Open Evening to offer information 
about the coming year and as an opportunity for children to meet their new 
teachers - we look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

C6 Holly-Mai & Roman 

C7 Zoe & Baniaz 

C8 Aayushmaan & Karina 

C9 Annabel & Aaron 

C10 Khalid, Scarlett & 

Sriansh 

C11 Isa, Elon & Rehaan 

C12 Aadam, Tasnim & 

Mustafa 

C13 Hrishi & Neha 

C14 Arlo 

C15 Prachi & Ashaaz 

C16 Linisha & Antony 

C17 Charlie & Harignya 

C18 Nathaniel 

C19 Anwesha & Jemma 

C21 Finn 

C23 Jasmine 

SOAR Superstars 

• Can we please remind parents/carers about the importance of naming your child’s clothing. 
We get an increasing amount of lost property and we return anything with a name. 

Thank you 

Reminder 

Exciting learning from this week 

In Class 5 we have really enjoyed observing 
our caterpillars and seeing them change into 

butterflies. We will be sad to see them go but 
we know they need to be set free!  

In English this week, we 
have been writing Kenning 
poems. We have written 
them about different  
animals and then about 

ourselves and performed 
them.  


